
 
 

 
 
 
 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 

 

Year 11 Success Evening 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

City Academy will be hosting a Year 11 success evening on Thursday 29th September at 

our Langley Walk site from 5:00 – 6:30pm, there will be some parking available but this 

will be limited. The event will give you an opportunity to hear about the plans we have 

in place for Year 11 this year and how we will prepare your child for the forth coming 

GCSE MOCK Exams in November 2022. 

 

On the evening you can expect presentations from members of the Leadership team 

and Heads of Mathematics, English and Science. You will also get the opportunity to 

speak to Heads of Departments of all the subjects to gain the best advice and support 

to prepare your child.   

 

We will be issuing revision material including revision guides for students to use this 

year to prepare them for their GCSE Exams.   

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 29th September. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R. Bakewell 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


